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ARE YOU READY TO BECOME A NEW MEMBER
 of First Presbyterian Church of St. Petersburg?

We have a place for you! 

A place where all people are welcomed. A place where you can feel safe and supported. 
A place where you can enrich your faith and friendships and gather for worship, bible study, 
fellowship and service to our greater community. A place where you belong and are needed. 

We invite you to come to the Chapel this Sunday, February 11, to find out more about 
membership in our church.  If you are ready to join, you will be asked to complete a 
New Member Information sheet.  If you have some questions, we will be happy to 
answer them.  

Meet in the Chapel 
(to the right of the Sanctuary) 

at 10:00 a.m. 
Sunday, February 11 

FOUR WAYS TO JOIN OUR CHURCH 

Profession of Faith (You are ready to make a profession of faith in Christ, be baptized and join the church.)  
Reaffirmation of Faith (You’ve been baptized but haven’t been active in faith or membership in any 
church.) 
Letter of Transfer (You are a member of another Christian church and wish to transfer your membership to 
our church.) 
Affiliate Membership (You wish to retain your primary membership in another church but be involved at 
FPC on a limited basis.  You can participate in the life of the church but not vote during general meetings or 
hold office. 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